
 
 

 
 

 

Notice of Continuation of  
Commission Meeting Item with 

Opportunity to File Supplementary 
Written Submissions 

 
 
December 21, 2016         Ref. 2016-M-08 
 
Risk-informed assessment of CANDU safety issues 
 
During a public meeting in August 2016, Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) staff 
presented the Commission with a technical briefing, CMD 16-M34, Risk-informed Assessment of 
CANDU Safety Issues. Members of the public were invited to comment on this meeting item and 
three written interventions were received.  
 
In light of the technically complex nature of the issues identified in the interventions, the 
Commission has decided to continue this meeting item at a later date. 
  
The Commission has directed CNSC staff to file a supplementary written submission that 
provides the dispositions of the technical points raised in the following interventions:  
 
1. CMD 16-M34.1 
2. CMD 16-M34.2 
3. CMD 16-M34.3 
 
The Commission also formally invites, by way of this notice, the three intervenors in this matter 
to respond to CNSC staff’s dispositions and to submit 

• supplementary written submissions only, or 
• written submissions accompanied by an oral presentation.  

 
Written submissions must be filed by January 31, 2017, using the online request form or 
following the coordinates below. Submissions must include the author’s name, address and 
telephone number and indicate whether the person plans to present verbally. 
 
The Commission will consider the supplementary submissions at a public meeting on  
March 8 or 9, 2017.  
 
Date:  March 8 or 9, 2017 
Place:   CNSC public hearing room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, ON 
Time:    As set by the agenda, to be published prior to the meeting date 

  
 

http://nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/intervention


 
 
 
The public meeting will be webcast live and available for 90 days on the CNSC website at 
nuclersafety.gc.ca.  
 
All submissions are available to the public on request to the Secretariat. Personal information, 
such as address and telephone number, is essential for linking the submission to its author. If you 
wish to ensure the confidentiality of your personal information, please submit it on a separate 
page.  
 
CNSC staff’s supplementary submission on this meeting item will be available by December 21, 
2016. To obtain a copy, please contact the Secretariat at the coordinates below or request it 
directly from the website. Further information on the public Commission meeting process is 
available on the CNSC website. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Secretariat  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission     Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284  
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B    Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9    Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 

 
 
 

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/
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